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City Commission Selects Members for Charter Review Committee

October 3, 2023, St. Augustine Beach, Fl. - At the October 2 Commission meeting, the City of
St. Augustine Beach Commissioners selected members for its Charter Review Committee.

The following residents were selected for the Committee: Scott Patrou, Kevin Kavanaugh,
Edward George, Heather Neville, Marc Craddock, Jeremiah Mulligan, and Margaret England as
regular members and Doug Wiles and Margaret Van Ormer as alternate members.

The role of the Charter Committee is to review the current City Charter and make
recommendations to the City Commission. The charter committee members are representative
of the diversity in the city and reflective of the elected officials of the city.

For more information, please visit www.staugbch.com,The City of St Augustine Beach Facebook
and Instagram page, and sign up for the monthly e-newsletter by texting CITYOFSAB to 22828.

For Media inquiries, contact Melinda Conlon at eventspio [at] cityofsab.org ()
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